
Next steps 
 
We’ll take away your comments and suggestions and consider whether 

changes should be made to the design and layout of the projects.   

Applications for each proposal are expected to be submitted to the relevant 

authorities during the Autumn/Winter.   

A ‘section 36’ application to the Scottish Government will be made for the 

Shepherds’ Rig project, with Dumfries and Galloway Council as a key 

consultee.  A major development planning application will be submitted to 
Dumfries and Galloway Council for the Stroanshalloch project.   

Environmental Impact Assessment Reports including all the results from the 
surveys will be printed and submitted along with each application. In addition 

to being available to view via Dumfries and Galloway Council, hard copies will 
be available to view locally (venues will be confirmed nearer the time).  All 

documents will be also be uploaded to our websites, 
www.shepherdsrigwindfarm.co.uk and www.stroanshallochwindfarm.co.uk 

under Downloads.  

If you would like to receive a DVD containing all the application documents or 

a hard copy of the Non-Technical Summary (a condensed version of the EIA 
Report), please request this in the ‘Voice your opinion’ comment form, 

available at the reception desk.   Copies of the DVD and the NTS are 
provided free of charge for as long as stock lasts. 
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